

Full name:

Class:

REVIEW 3 – GRADE 9

A. LISTENING

I. Listen and state whether the following statements are T (true) or F (false)

BOY OR GIRLS ?

1. Many boys and girls in Western countries have long hair. _____
2. It is easy to tell whether they are boys or girls. _____
3. An old man went for a walk in a campus. _____
4. A child with long hair was standing on the other side of the river. _____
5. The person sitting next to the old man on the chair was the child's father. _____

B. READING

I. Circle the word whose main stressed syllable is different from that of the others.

1. A. benefit B. impression C. importance D. advantage
2. A. traditional B. fashionable C. convenient D. compulsory

II. Circle the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the rest.

1. A. depend B. ethnic C. region D. impress
2. A. increase B. mean C. leak D. weather
3. A. worked B. lived C. washed D. stopped

III. Choose the best answer. (1.5m)

1. I wish today my birthday.
A. am B. is C. are D. were
2. This book in 2000.
A. wrote B. is written C. has written D. was written
3. What do you use the Internet for? -
A. Get information. B. Be got information,
C. To get information. D. Be getting information.
4. You should practise English with your classmates.



- A. to speak B. speak C. being spoken D. speaking
5. Buddhists often go to..... to pray.
A. pagoda B. church C. park D. mosque
6. The unit of currency in Cambodia is the
A. dollar B. peso C. baht D. riel
7. Everything is O.K,? - Of course.
A. is it B. isn't it C. are they D. aren't they
8. There be a market here.
A. used to B. is using to C. use to D. is used to
9. I English since 2014.
A. learn B. have learned C. am learning D. learned
10. It was very hot, I opened all the windows.
A. because B. but C. so D. when

C. READING (2,0 m)

I. Choose one of the words given to fill in each gap. (1m)

<i>and</i>	<i>important</i>	<i>editor</i>	<i>games</i>	<i>well-drawn</i>	<i>news</i>
------------	------------------	---------------	--------------	-------------------	-------------

The Daily Sun is a very good newspaper. It has all the latest (1) and there is also an excellent sports page with well-written (2) interesting reports of football and hockey matches. The middle pages contain two crossword puzzles and some very (3) cartoons of famous people and events. Finally, there are always interesting letters to the (4)

II. Read the article about doing homework. Answer the questions. (1m)

Doing homework

It is a good idea to start your homework early. If you can do it before your evening meal, you will have more time later to do things that you enjoy, like talking on the phone.

It is also better to do homework as soon as possible after the teacher has given it to you. Then, if the homework is difficult and you need time to think about it, you will still have time to do it.

Always turn off your mobile phone and the television when you are doing homework. You will work a lot faster without them. Make sure you have a quiet place to work, with enough light and a comfortable chair.

- *Questions:*

1. Is it good to do homework late or early?

.....

2. When is it better for us to do homework?

.....

3. Why do we have to turn off our mobile phone and the television when we are doing homework?

.....

4. Do you enjoy doing your homework? Why? Or why not?

.....

D. WRITING(2,0 m)

I. Complete the second sentence with the same meaning. (1m)

1. We should plant trees around the school yard.

->Trees.....

2. I don't have a laptop

.->I wish

3. "Are you using my pencil, Ba?", Hoa said.

->Hoa asked.....

4. Study hard or you'll fail the exam.

->If.....

II. Write a paragraph of about 60 words to express your idea about the following topic. "Secondary students should wear uniform.

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....



.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....